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Dear Friends, 

 

As Leader of the New Democratic Party of Canada, it is my 
pleasure to offer my support and encouragement to all 
those involved in The Push for Change project. 

The Push for Change walk across Canada is a call to action 
to ensure the end of youth homelessness. New Democrats 
have long advocated for a National Housing Strategy that 
would benefit all Canadians facing homelessness—
including Canadian youths. We know that we must take 
action now to wipe out the problem of homelessness in 
Canada. That’s why I am pleased to support this inspiring 
project to raise awareness about and assist homeless 
youths. 

I also want to take a moment to acknowledge the incredible 
efforts of Joe Roberts and Dr. Sean Richardson—and all 
those involved—in undertaking this important initiative.  

Again, on behalf of all New Democrats, please accept my 
best wishes for a safe and successful journey.  

Warmest regards,  
 

 
 
Hon. Tom Mulcair, P.C., M.P. (Outremont) 
Leader, New Democratic Party of Canada 
 


